To:
Jason Fearon
From:   Alan Cron

Date: 
 November 10, 2004

Re:  
Teacher Observation/ Evaluation

Dear Jason,

In the 2004-05 school year, all Milton Public School teachers with non-professional status will be formally evaluated.  The observation and evaluation process assures the improvement of instruction which results in higher student achievement.  

I would like to set aside a few moments to discuss the process with you and answer any questions you may have.

Please email me with two or three different possible times that would be convenient for you to meet with me for 15 minutes.  I will respond and confirm a time.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Alan Cron

Vice-Principal

Milton High School

